Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Roxas Boulevard Corner Pablo Ocampo, Sr. Street
Manila 1004
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Finance - Bids and Awards
Committee (DOF-BAC) has decided to postpone the Opening of Bids for the project
“Provision of Manpower Services in the Department of Finance for CY 2023 — IB
No. 2022-15-G” until further notice.

. For further information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat through telephone
number 5317-6363 loc. 2189.
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